
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pray for our Parish 
• St. Barnabas Church with The Reverend 

Oz Lorentzen and Delynne, Soren & Laec 
• The Reverend John Willems, Blenda and 

their family 
• Judy Snaith; Elaine Snyder; Marvin 

Stotz; and their families 
• Lay Leaders 
• Compassion Canada - Teguh & Timothy 
• The GriefShare Program 
• The Saturday Meal Program 
• Keep-in-Touch Groups 
• The SMART Recovery Program 
• Medicine Hat College Nursing 

Students - Senior Home Visits 
• The Medicine Hat Ecumenical  

Campus Ministry 

 
September Birthdays 
   3 ~ Chizaram Osuagwu 
   5 ~ Veronica Blocksage 
10 ~ Sarah Pimblett 
11 ~ Ike Osuagwu 
13 ~ Diane Carter 
15 ~ Michael Donner 
20 ~ Dagmara Jonker 
25 ~ Heather Barron 
25 ~ Emma Pimblett 
28 ~ Annie Laevens 
 
 
 
 
 

September anniversaries 
7 ~ Roger & Gerry Beebe 
7 ~ Phil & Muriel Erick 
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Pray for our Family & 
Friends in Need 

Deanna; Betty Ann; Sharon T.; 
Tobin; Lorna; Scott; Kevin; 

Wade; Helen; Harvey; Arleen; 
Becca; Chase; Alicia; and their 

families 

Sunday Worship Times 
8:30 a.m. Service 

& 
10:30 a.m. Service (live-streamed 

to Facebook & YouTube) 
 

    

https://www.facebook.com/stbmh.ca
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7uI6aTvuAosqZC5UeE6qSg


 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Choir for anniversary service:  I am pulling together 
a choir for our 140th anniversary service on 
September 22nd. Keeping it simple there will be one 
practice only on the day before the service, Saturday 
September 21st at 11:00 a.m. in the church. Only 
those who come to the practice will be able to sing 
with us. We will be singing one song and 
congregational songs. There is a sign-up sheet on the 
bulletin board so please sign up if you are interested.  
Call me, Sherry Nott, if you have any questions at 
403-504-8533. 

 

• St. Barnabas is happy to announce the launch of our 
Community Gospel Sing, happening on the last 
Sunday of every month.  We invite you to our first 
event featuring ‘Delivering Hope’ on Sunday, 
September 29 at 7:00 p.m.  All are welcome to come 
and enjoy an evening filled with uplifting gospel 
music and community spirit.  A free will offering will 
be appreciated. 

 

• We have a limited number of Anglican Church of 
Canada Calendars available in the office for $5.00 
each.  Please call the office at 403.526.7713 to reserve 
your copy. 

 

• As some of you may already know, this is my last 
official week at St. Barnabas.  I am extremely grateful 
for the opportunity to have worked with such a 
dedicated and supportive group of Christians.  It has 
been an honour to contribute to the mission and 
work of St. Barnabas, and I have cherished the chance 
to serve your community! 

 

• Save the Date:  October 6 for our Welcome Back 
Sunday! 

 

• You are invited to join the Medicine Hat Scottish 
Country dancers for Fun, Fitness and Friendship.  The 
meet Wednesday evenings at 7:00 p.m. in St. John’s 
Presbyterian Church.  For more information, please 
see the poster on the Community Bulletin Board. 

• Attention: Wednesday Bible Study.  I would like an 
idea of the people who would like to participate in a 
Wednesday Morning Bible Study.  Would begin in 
later in October, to allow for book delivery.  Please let 
me know by September 22.  Thanks, Veronica 
Blocksage. 

 

• Join us this Sunday at 10:00 a.m. for our Anniversary 
Service with Bishop Greg. 
 

• Our Readings for Sunday, September 22 include:  
Jeremiah 31:31-34; Psalm 84; Ephesians 4:1-8, 11-16; 
and Matthew 16:13-20. 

 

• Barnabas Connection is back in full swing every 
Tuesday at 10:00 a.m.  All are welcome! 
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…

Words to the wise 
Count all your blessings.  

Sometimes the smallest ones 
are worth the most! 

http://www.stbmh.ca/

